Rabys’ Article on Expert Witnesses
Was Very Much Appreciated

To the Editor:

I always enjoy (and find useful) articles by the
Rabys. Their recent “Tax Practitioners as Expert Wit-
nesses,” Tax Notes, Apr. 29, 2002, p. 731, is no exception.
I have no experience as an expert on the tax law in tax
cases, the topic Burgess and Bill predominantly ad-
dress. | do have some experience as an expert on tax
law in non-tax cases (civil litigation between private
parties where tax issues play a part). My impression is
that this is a huge area for tax practitioners as expert
witnesses. It is a topic Tax Notes readers would want
to see addressed. If the Rabys have comments on that
topic, | hope they’ll provide them.

Very truly yours,

Robert W. Wood
Robert W. Wood PC
San Francisco

May 2, 2002
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